
Printed on: 15/06/2016 09:05:07

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Garry Wall OBJ2016/1663/P 13/06/2016  19:30:28 On behalf of the residents of 21 Dynham Road I wish to object to the proposed first floor terrace 

application for 5 Hemstal Road. The ground floor extension onto which this terrace will be constructed 

is very close to the garden at no.21 and this 'rather large' terrace will be like a viewing gallery directly 

above it.  This will affect the privacy and enjoyment of the garden when conversations can and will be 

overheard due to the proximity of the railings.  It will also allow those who use the terrace a clear view 

into the four flats at no.21 from the back. This will not be a small terrace and I am concerned that 

during the summer months it will be an extra 'party' room with barbecues and noise on a raised platform 

disturbing what is a peaceful enclave. Currently there is only one terrace that overlooks no.21 but this is 

to the side of our building and is four floors up and consequently does not disrupt any residents of 21 

Dynham Rd.  This proposed terrace is also alarming in its size!
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